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ALLANDALE TRAIN STATION RESTORATION PLAN

1. That McKnight Charron Laurin Inc. Architects be awarded a single sourced contract to undertake Prime
Consultant Services for the Contract Administration and Field Services for the Phase 2A Allandale Train Station
Base Building Restoration at an estimated cost of $145,000 as outlined in Staff Report ENG021-10 in accordance
with Section 15.1 of the City of Barrie’s Purchasing By-law 2008-121.

2. That staff report back to General Committee with the recommendations from the supplement to the original report
entitled “Allandale Village Development Community Consultation Report” dated November 1, 2009, for the Phase
2B Allandale Train Station Buildings Programming subsequent to the receipt of public comments and prior to the
finalization of the report.

3. That the Capital Budget for the restoration of the Allandale Train Station be increased to $4,500,000 and spent
over a two year period as identified in Appendix “B”.

4. That staff be authorized to return $2,110,000 to the Tax Capital Reserve (13-04-0440), and that the City Treasurer
be authorized to issue a 10-year debenture in the amount not to exceed $4,300,000 to complete Phases 1, 2A and
2B as outlined in Staff Report ENG021-10, including Base Building Restoration and the public programming
consultation. (ENG021-10) (File: A19-ALL)
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